
From: Stattel, Robyn <Robyn.Stattel@vermont.gov> 
Date: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 at 1:05 PM 
To: Kathleen James <KJames@leg.state.vt.us>, Jack Locker 
<JLocker@leg.state.vt.us>, Amy Shollenberger <amy@action-circles.com> 
Cc: Gray, Miranda (she/her) <Miranda.Gray@vermont.gov>, Madaras, Monika 
<Monika.Madaras@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: [External] DCF testimony on IE&E 

Representative James, 
  
Thank you for reaching out and for your consideration in supporting the 
IE&E program work. The scope of these projects is at the Agency level 
and includes both DCF economic benefits programs as well as DVHA’s 
health care programs.  I would be happy to share information about the 
projects we have and the work we are doing.   
  
I won’t be able to testify on the IE&E budget today because I would want 
to ensure that the AHS finance team was available to answer specific 
questions.  We are still evaluating the bids for the VT-IES project and are 
gaining a better understanding of the costs for implementation.  
  
Please let me know if my testimony would be helpful and again, thank you 
for your consideration, 
  
Robyn  
  
  
Robyn Stattel, MBA (she/her) | Operations Director 
Economic Services Division 
Vermont Department for Children and Families 
802-578-8435 cell  
dcf.vermont.gov/esd 
Stay Connected with Economic Services! Sign up to join our listserv to 
receive meeting invites and updates about ESD programs. Subscribe 
here. 
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